
Submitter: Sharon Streeter 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

It breaks my heart that we will allow gun owners more rights than school children. 

That we will continue to look the other way when innocent lives are taken by men 

with guns. Women and children bear a disproportionate burden, here: they are the 

victims of gun violence. Domestic violence is rampant. And the police look the other 

way. We must support this legislation. Now!  


